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Neoga District Library Board
Regular Meeting
June 27, 2023

Board members present were: Linda Page, Beth Craig, Jenny Ballinger, Stacy Gresens, Elaine Edwards and Barb Titus.
Christy Baker, Director and Mary Ann Wilson, Bookkeeper were also present. Bill Fritcher was absent.

Meeting came to order at 7:01 PM.

*Linda made a motion to approve the minutes from the May meeting and Stacy seconded. Motion carried.
*After review of the Treasurer’s Report, it was filed for audit.

* Stacy made the motion to approve the payment of the bills and Elaine seconded it. All present were in favor.

*Christy gave the Librarian’s report: Central Roofing has been working on the parapet wall. The F.D. Voris letters have
been saved. Cody Carman, the FFA advisor, is working on designing some letters for the signs. The Summer Reading
program finished up and everyone was very enthusiastic about all the programs. Attendance ranged from 20-50
children. Christy spoke about some grants that she will be applying for. Computers need to be replaced and some other
projects need to be addressed. There are several grants available to apply for — Rob-See-Co Rural Library Grant,
WalMart, Dollar General and others. Beth Craig offered to help with this. It was noted that the Bookmobile was started
in 1968 making the library 55 years old. It was changed to a Township Library and then a District Library (as it stands
now).

*Under New Business: Stacy made the motion to use the non-resident fees (out of district) to purchase a new computer
for $998.00. Beth seconded the motion and all present were in favor. This will take care of the end-of-year funds.

*The Working Budget was discussed. Barb made the motion to approve as presented. Elaine made the second. All
present were in favor.

*Christy mentioned there would be more information on the Paid Leave Act by the next meeting.
*Christy also mentioned she is looking into information for Eclipse glasses for community service.
i

*Employee wages were discussed. Raise Christine Baker $2 per hour and everyone else a $1 per hour starting in July.
Linda made the motion to accept this proposal and Stacy seconded it. All present were in favor.

*The Mission Statement for the library was discussed. It was discussed to use as follows: The mission of the Neoga Public
Library District is to provide free and open access to a broad range of materials and services to people of all ages and
backgrounds. Neoga Public Library District supports all people in their endeavor to be life-long learners.

Next meeting will be held Tuesday, July 25, 2023.

Meeting was adjourned with a motion by Barb and seconded by Beth at 7:46 pm.

Barb Titus, secretary




